OPEN HOUSE
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

' -ARKANSAS

PROGRAM

NWCAP

WHAT: Public Involvement Meeting to discuss and present
transportation solutions for the I-30 Planning and
Environmental Linkages Study. The study area includes
[-30 in Little Rock and North Little Rock from
[-40 to [-530, including the Arkansas River Bridge,
as well as [-40 from JFK Blvd. to Hwy. 67.

WHEN: Thursday, April 16, 2015
4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

WHERE: Horace Mann Arts and Science Magnet Middle School
(Cafeteria)
1000 East Roosevelt Road
Little Rock, AR

The Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department (AHTD) will conduct a public involvement meeting in Little Rock, Arkansas to
discuss and present transportation solutions for the Interstate 30 Planning and Environmental Linkages (PEL) Study. This meeting will present
information on the evaluation and screening of the Reasonable Alternatives (that were presented at the public meeting on January 29, 2015) and
the resulting PEL Recommendation(s). The PEL Recommendation(s) will be further refined during the NEPA process. This will be an "open
house" meeting with no formal presentations. The public is invited to visit any time during the scheduled hours to view maps and exhibits, ask questions,
and provide input on the study.

Anyone needing project information or special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) is encouraged to write to
the Connecting Arkansas Program Manager, 4701 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118, call (501) 255-1519, fax (501) 372-8042 or email

Info@ConnectingArkansasProgram.com. Hearing or speech impaired, please contact the Arkansas Relay System at (Voice/TTY 711). Requests

should be made at least four days prior to the public meeting.

NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION: The Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department (AHTD) complies with all civil
rights provisions of federal statutes and related authorities that prohibit discrimination in programs and activities receiving federal financial
assistance. Therefore, the Department does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, color, age, national origin, religion or disability, in the admission,
access to and treatment in the Department's programs and activities, as well as the Department's hiring or employment practices. Complaints of
alleged discrimination and inquiries regarding the Department's nondiscrimination policies may be directed to Joanna P. McFadden Section Head -

EEO/DBE (ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator), P.0. Box 2261, Little Rock, AR 72203, (501) 569-2298, (Voice/TTY 711), or the following email
address: Joanna.Mcfadden@arkansashighways.com

This notice is available from the ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator in large print, on audiotape and in Braille.
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